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COMING EVENTS
Every Thursday night 6:30 pm - 9:00 pm is 
Fibre Night
Every Monday is Euchre night!

February 25 - Senior's Luncheon
March 16-20  March Break Mania
April 10 - Spaghetti supper
May 1 – Scholarship application deadline

WINTER CARNIVAL 2015
Button winners:
First Place-Bob Tryon
Second Place-Terry Friend
Third Place -unclaimed #1116
Fourth Place-Nelson Tennant
Fifth Place- Dennis Buckner

SYMPATHY
We extend our deepest sympathy to Wilmer 
Verch and family, Wayne Doering (Karen), 
Stephen Doering (Sheila), Brandon (Marie), 
Kaylia, Bradley, Ryan, Harmony & Rylan 
Doering, on the passing of  Elaine Doering 
Jan. 28, 2015. The Community has lost a 
great supporter and friend, and the Rankin 
Centre and Rankin Fire Station Support 
Group a dedicated worker and volunteer.  
May memories be your comfort and God 
your strength.

CASH CALENDARS
Thanks you to all who sold or bought cash 
calendars from us.  Good Luck on the 
draws.  This is a good little fundraiser and is 
easily done.  We were, however, disappointed 
that so few people from the area purchased 
one.  It is a great way to support your Centre 
for only $20.00.  A special thank you to Sam 
Dillabough who sold most of  the calendars.  
Thanks Sam.

RANKIN CENTRE SCHOLARSHIPS
Once again the Rankin Centre is offering 2 
scholarships of  $1000.00 each (one female 
and one male) for graduating students, from 
Fellowes, Bishop Smith, Opeongo or Jeanne 
Lajoie, who are have been accepted into post 
secondary edcuation in human medicine or 
social work. The deadline for applications is 
May 1, 2015. You can get more information 
and an application form on line at 
www.rankincentre.ca, or call Muriel 613-
735-0224.

SPONSORING OF SCHOLARSHIPS
If  you would like to sponsor the annual 
memorial scholarship(s) at the RCRC in 
memory of  someone you can give Muriel a 
call for more details.

NEXT MEETING 
The next regular meeting of  the Rankin 
Culture & Recreation Centre will be held 
Wednesday,  March 4 at 7:00 pm at the 
Rankin Centre.  Everyone is welcome.

SPAGHETTI!
Come and join us for a Fundraising 
Spaghetti Dinner on April 10th from 5-7pm. 
Advanced tickets only. Tickets available at 
Saars store after March 1st or by calling 
Kellie at (613) 732-9739.

RINK PROJECT
We are still looking for people willing to join 
the rink project committee. If  this interests 
you, please call Kellie at (613) 732-9739.
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HOCKEY PLAYOFF POOL
Watch for our upcoming hockey playoff 
pool. Full details in the March newsletter or 
by calling Kellie at (613) 732-9739. 

YUMMY YOGA
Yoga that just feels good!
Mondays 6:30 - 7:30 pm
Rankin Culture and Recreation Centre
$10 per class, $50 for a 6-class pack
To Register, contact:
Erin Norris 613-735-6073
erin@theottawavalley.com

MARCH BREAK DAY CAMP
March Break Mania for school-aged 
children. See the website for the complete 
details. Subject to interest. If  you would like 
to help out, please call Kellie at (613) 732-
9739.

Supports RANKIN CENTRE Sports
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